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Robert Freeman

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Dear Robert

Volp, Jenny <Jenny.Volp@highways.gsi.gov.uk>
06 March 2014 15:15

CIL Mailbox

Consultation on draft chargng schedule

Thank you for your letter of 20 January regarding your council’s consultation on their Draft Charging
Schedule. The Highways Agency has no comments to make.

Best Wishes

Jenny Volp, Asset Manager - Area 8
Highways Agency | Woodlands | Manton Lane | Bedford | MK41 7LW

Tel: +44 (0) 1234 796590

Web: http://www highways.gov.uk

GTN: 3013 6590

Safe roads, reliable journeys, informed travellers
Highways Agency, an executive agency of the Department for Transport.
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